Office of 

Athletics and Co-Curricular Activities


       MEMORANDUM

_____________________________________________________________________

TO:

Personnel/Athletic and Co-Curricular Activities Committee

FROM:
John N. Werner



Supervisor of District-Wide Athletics and Co-Curricular Activities

RE:

Helmet Contact
DATE:

September 13, 2007
The PIAA has distributed to every member school a DVD which presents a video demonstrating proper football helmet contact.  In light of the injury to Buffalo Bill Kevin Everett, this would be a most appropriate time for your football coaching staff to show the video to your football student-athletes if they have not done so already.  The presentation does not frighten or intimidate players but instructs them as to proper technique.  I have a copy of the DVD if you do not.  
Please direct your coaches to present the video to all football student-athletes at the earliest opportunity.

 

Teach your kids to play with their HEADS UP!

Thank you.

JNW/wn

